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Next Week at a Glance 

April 28th  - May 2nd    

 
Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Apr 28th  Math Club 2:55 -4 pm 

Tuesday, Apr 29th    Basketball 2:55 – 4 pm 

Wednesday, Apr 30th  Clay & Crafting 2:55-4 pm 

Thursday, May 1st   Theatrix after school 

Friday, May 2nd    Tie Day 

 

 

While Mrs. MacDonald is away, please email 

cedardrive@sd43.bc.ca to notify us of any illnesses, vacations, 

lates, early dismissals, or for any other office inquiries. 

 

 
 

 

Enjoy the sunshine this weekend! 
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Walking School Bus 
 

In August 2024, as a courtesy, we shared with you a community driven initiative called 

Walking School Bus. This initiative invites Cedar Drive families to engage in organized 

walking groups to and from school. Walking School Bus is hoping to begin in May and a 

proposed route is below. If you are interested in participating, please complete the form 

to register. This is an optional community initiative; the school or school district is not 

involved in any way.  Accordingly, the school district has no custody or control of the 

information you submit, and you should only complete the form understanding that you are 

providing information directly to a 3rd party.  Should you have any questions about this 

program, please feel free to contact Taylor at taylor@scyofbc.org. Here is the link to 

register: https://forms.office.com/r/EbWdd9GhnD 
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Como Lake Relay Races  

 
Thank you to all the Grade 4 and 5 students who participated in the Como Lake 

Relay Races last Thursday, April 17th! Three teams even placed in the top 10! 

Congratulations to all the runners and thank you for all your hard work at the 

practices and the final race!  

-Mrs. Cristiano, Mr. Lee, and Mrs. Klement  

 

 

 

 



  

Messages from the PAC 

 
 

 

Reminder: If you placed a Kernels Popcorn order 

Popcorn pick-up Friday May 2nd 

2:30-3:15 at the front doors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GLOW DANCE FRIDAY MAY 23rd 6pm-8pm. 

 

Pease return your RSVP yellow form and make your 

payment, etransfer or cash by Friday May 16th- form 

attached with details. 

 
 

 
 
 


